## UNITED WAY OF SOUTHWEST WYOMING



January 27, 2020

City of Rock Springs 212 D. Street Rock Springs, WY 82901

**Dear Mayor and Council:** 

On behalf of United Way of Southwest Wyoming, I would like to express our deep appreciation for your extra involvement in this year's campaign. The cash prize was a great addition!

Your efforts are an expression of your caring spirit and represent an investment in the future of our community.

Please extend our appreciation to all of the employees who pledged to create lasting changes that benefit us all. With their support, the City of Rock Springs campaign increased by just over 50% for a total of \$16,094.50.

Together, united, we can inspire hope and create opportunities for a better tomorrow. Thank you for being a part of the change.

Best,

Kelly E. Frink

**Executive Director**